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October 17, 2022
Dear Yugala,

It is my pleasure to offer you admission to the University of Maryland, Baltimore
County (UMBC) Graduate School as a graduate student in the Data Science
program for the Spring 2023 semester. You are now eligible to take courses at
UMBC towards the completion of your program. We were impressed with your
gualifications, and hope you will find graduate education here both challenging and
rewarding.

Please indicate whether you accept this offer by logging in to your myUMBC
account. Accepting your admission is required before you are able to register for
classes. To activate your account, please visit https://my.umbc.edu/account then
click the "Create my Account" link. Activating your account requires your date of
birth and UMBC Campus ID.

Your Campus ID is: FH13411

You may be required to pay a deposit after you accept your admission. This
deposit will be a credit to your tuition bill and is not an extra fee. However, you will
be required to pay this deposit before you are able to register for classes.

You will be contacted by your Graduate Program Director or Program
Coordinator regarding program-specific orientation and academic advisement for
your first semester's course selection. If you are subject to prerequisites or other
terms of admission, the department will notify you directly. The Graduate School
Catalog, Schedule of Classes, Policies and Procedures are available on our
website at https://gradschool.umbc.edu/, some helpful resources for new students
are listed at https://gradschool.umbc.edu/students/checklist/.
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UMBC's International Student and Scholar Services (ISSS) will issue you the
appropriate document to apply for a U.S. visa after you submit evidence of your
financial support. If you have additional questions about this process, please
contact the ISSS office using their website.

Please review the Mandatory UMBC Health Form, which must be completed and
returned to University Health Services with documentation of all required
immunizations before you may register for your second term at UMBC. The form is
available at https://health.umbc.edu/health-services/health-requirements/.

Residential Life may provide temporary housing accommodations to UMBC
graduate students who will be participating in campus orientation programs. Please
be aware that temporary housing is available on a limited basis and is not
guaranteed. For more information about registration, availability and costs, please
contact Residential Life at reslife@umbc.edu.

If you have other questions or need assistance, please contact the staff of the
Graduate School at 410-455-2537 or gradschool@umbc.edu. Congratulations on
your acceptance and best wishes in your academic pursuits.

Sincerely yours,

K.Baén—-

K. Jill Barr J.D., M.Ed.
Associate Vice Provost, Graduate Education
Senior Assistant Dean, Graduate Enrollment Management

Admission Information:

Campus ID: FH13411
Program: Data Science

Admitted Term: Spring 2023
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